
 

Tamara R. Bernstein, Esq. 
460 North Gulph Road         
King of Prussia, PA 19406     
Tel: (610) 768-3628 
bernsteint@ugicorp.com  

 

March 3, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission  
Commonwealth Keystone Building  
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
rchiavetta@pa.gov  

Re: UGI Utilities, Inc. Diversity Report Filed Pursuant to 52 Pa. Code § 609.809 
Docket No. M-2020-3018089 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

This letter is to inform you that, while UGI Utilities, Inc. (“UGI”) typically files its 

Diversity Report, pursuant to 52 Pa. Code § 609.809, on March 1 of each year, it is continuing 

to gather information for the year ending December 31, 2022.  As a result, UGI anticipates that 

it will make the filing on or before April 1, 2023.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any questions.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Tamara R. Bernstein 
 
Tamara R. Bernstein 
Counsel for UGI Utilities, Inc. 
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